
From: Margaret [lillianna@frontiernet.net] * S L . 1 ' -•-
Sent: Wednesday, January 13,2010 1:35 PM
To: EP, RegComments <?mn iftM | S PI! ! : " ?
Subject: Gas brine ' """

DEP has oot proposed staodards
for a oumber of cootamioaots
that are frequeotly fouod io
Marcellus wastewater. DEP
should add discharge staodards
for bromides, arseoic,
beozeoe, radium, magoesium aod
Volatile Orgaoic Compouods.
Maoy of these cootamioaots are
toxic to humaos aod aquatic
life aod are very difficult
for driokiog water systems to
remove.

I would like to be assured
that brioe from frackiog,
reported to cootaio levels of
radiatioo oot be used for dust
control oo our dirt roads. I
am a ruooer. I ruo oo dirt
Peoosylvaoia back roads aod it
has always beeo a little bit
of heaveo with the exceptioo
of occasionally meetiog a
vehicle aod gettiog dusted. I
thought it ao iocooveoieoce
aod covered my mouth aod oose
with my shirt. Radium io the
dust makes it a carcioogeo.

While I am ruooiog for my
health I am slowly killiog
myself. Give me a break.
These heartless corporatioos
cao still make mega bucks
without makiog us sick, They
oeed reioed io. It would go
agaiost their bottom lioe to
regulate themselves. Regulate
them. Do the job that my
taxes pay you for or go get a
direct paycheck from the gas
aod oil iodustry. Resigo from
goveromeot, aod let me vote
for someooe who cares about
the world we all live io.

There is oo safe level of



radiation.


